
 

 

 

 

 

Emilio Acevedo.  
Report July 2023. 

Email milines55@gmail.com 
Cell phone +56 9 55156454 

Church of Christ Limache- Chile 
 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ. 
 
"Grace to you and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ" Philippians 1:2. 
Always thanking our Lord for allowing me to work as a worker in his kingdom. 
Praying for you who give me communion by sending financial support to carry out the work of taking 
the blessed word of God to many places. 
Next, details of the work that I am doing in the preaching of the gospel in Chile. 

 

 
 

House Meetings 

 
I continue to teach Bible lessons on the ZOOM platform. 
On Mondays I teach for a church of Christ in Quito, Ecuador, lessons from 1 
Thessalonians. 
This month I gave lessons for the church in Ibagué, Colombia. 
 
I keep editing Bible lessons that I upload to my YouTube channel. Always taking 
advantage of all means to teach the blessed word of the Lord. 

 

Brothers Juan Carlos Jofre and Sister Paulina Soto have returned to communion with the Lord. The church 
has prayed for the Lord to receive him into communion. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
God willing, I will be traveling to the city of Calama, Northern Chile. Distant 
from Limache 950 miles. Brother José Guerrero resides in Calama, who 
emigrated from Venezuela. José contacted me to help him with Bible 
teaching, he began to participate in the Bible studies that he taught through 
the Zoom platform. There is no Church of Christ in Calama and José tells 
me that there are people who are interested in hearing the word of God. 
For this reason, I will be traveling from August 10 to 14. I am accompanied 
on this mission by brother Jaime Varela, evangelist of the Church of Christ 
in the city of La Serena, Chile. I ask for his prayers for the success of this 
evangelistic work. 

Travel Plans To Venezuela. 
 
I am working on obtaining the documentation required to travel to 
Venezuela, the authorities of that country put several requirements 
to enter. If God permits, the trip will take place from October 23 to 
November 13. I will be accompanied by brother Jaime Varela, 
evangelist of the Church of Christ in the city of La Serena, Chile. 
Brother Nino Estévez, an evangelist of the Church of Christ in 
Barinas, Venezuela, informs me that there is a lot of work to do, 
and we will be working with various churches. His prayers will 
always be of great help in this evangelistic work. 

 

Beloved brothers. 
I wholeheartedly appreciate your prayers and the communion you give me, as well as 
the financial help you send me every month for my work of preaching the gospel in 
Chile and South America. 
 
"Finally, brothers, pray for us so that the message of the Lord spreads quickly and is 

received with honor, just as it happened among you." 
2ª Thessalonians 3:1. 

His brother, 


